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14 May 2007 
 
Mr Martin Alder, Editor    For Publication 
The Veterinary Record     
Fax: 0015 44 20 7637 0620 
Email: alder@bva-edit.co.uk 
 
Tamzin Thornton, Publishing Director 
Veterinary Times 
Olympus House 
Fax:  0015 44 1733 325512 
Email: tamzinthornton@vbd.uk.com 
 
Dear Editor, 

Royal College of Veterinary Surgeons Election 
To nominators, Bill Miller and Roger Meacock and fellow veterinarians who share 
our concerns about the junk pet-food industry/veterinary alliance I thank you for 
your support at the 2007 Royal College of Veterinary Surgeons (RCVS) Council 
Election.  
 
Last year 263 Members of the RCVS wanted ‘to clean-up the veterinary profession, 
stave-off public humiliation and restore honour’.  
 
This year 375 Members voted for ‘those in positions of power to be held socially, 
politically and legally accountable’.  
 
To the successful candidates I wish you sound deliberations and request that you 
keep in mind the conscience vote of 375 colleagues. 
 
To all other colleagues I say: ‘Please consider.’ 
 
Thank you.  
 
Tom Lonsdale 
tom@rawmeatybones.com 
www.rawmeatybones.com  
 
 
Cc: RCVS 


